
#sustainabilitymatters
@MastTrust

We are inviting you to join your school and
our Trust on our sustainability journey by

taking part in our Sustainability Challenge. 
 We will be running the challenge from half
term until the end of the summer holidays

and would love for our school communities
to get involved.



A challenge card is available for you to follow
as well as some supporting information cards

to help you get started.



We would love you to post on social media
what you have been up to and tag us in, don't

forget to tag your school as well!
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